
 

 

  

  

Date of Activity: 

Tuesday, June 21, 2022 –  
Monday, July 4, 2022 
24 hours, including weekends 
 

 

Location 
1800 N Peck Avenue 
Manhattan Beach, CA 90266 
 
 
 
 

Contact Us! 

Thank you for your patience and 
understanding during the construction. 
Should you have any questions or 
concerns please contact the Peck 
Reservoir Replacement Project Hotline 
at: 
 
info@peckreservoirproject.com 
(424) 246-6878 
 
https://www.citymb.info 
Peck Reservoir Replacement Project 
 
 
 

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
Reservoir Tank Fill and 24-Hr Monitoring  

June 17, 2022 

The Peck Reservoir Replacement Project is pleased to announce that it 
has reached a significant milestone! The project team is prepared to fill 
the new reservoir tank with fresh water, which will be a 24-hour per 
day process, for 10 consecutive days. Staff will be on site around the 
clock to monitor this activity and to ensure its completion. Other 
construction activities will continue to occur during normal work 
hours. 

The fill process is not expected to impact neighboring community 
members. This activity is an important achievement towards the full 
completion of the reservoir and its facilities. 

 

Impacts 

 Personnel on site during non-work hours (including weekends) 
to monitor tank fill process 

 No major construction activities expected during non-work 
hours 

 
Background 
The Peck Reservoir Facility, built in 1957, was identified as a top 
priority and recommended to be replaced as part of the 2010 Water 
System Master Plan. The new Peck Reservoir will increase its capacity 
to eight million gallons and include new state-of-the-art filtration and 
other equipment to serve the Manhattan Beach community for the next 
75 years and help ensure the long-term dependability of the water 
system in the community. 
 


